
Notice to Public of Rights Under Title VI 

SALEM SKIPPER, SALEM, MASSACHUSETTS 

The Salem Skipper operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, and national 

origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act. Any person who believes they have 

been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint by 

completing and submitting the Salem Skipper’s Title VI Complaint form. To speak with an 

individual and obtain more information on the Salem Skipper’s Title VI program and the 

procedures to file a Title VI complaint, please contact (978) 619-5633; email 

brennard@salem.com or visit our Solicitor’s office at 93 Washington Street, Salem, MA. 

Information is also available online at http://www.salemma.gov/mobility-services/pages/salem-

skipper. 

A complainant may file a complaint directly with the Federal Transit Administration’s Office of 

Civil Rights at: 

Federal Transit Administration 

Office of Civil Rights 

Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator 

East Building, 5th Floor-TCR 

1200 New Jersey Ave., SE 

Washington, DC 20590 

 

Para mas informacion acontacte Laura Assade @ 978-619-5603. 
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